
50th Anniversary Celebrations 
Edward Public School 50th Anniversary organisation is well 
under way. We are all looking forward to celebrating this 
milestone on Saturday, 22nd of October with past and  
present students, staff, parents and carers. The school will 
be open from 11 am until 4 pm. There will be  
opportunities to look inside classrooms and check out the 
upgrades around the school. The time capsule will be 
opened, there will be a chook wheel, music and you can 
purchase a BBQ lunch and a commemorative stubby  
holder. Scrap books, past production clips and  
memorabilia will also be on display. Check our Facebook 
page closer to the date for specific times and activities. 

Sentral 
Our school has begun using a new software program. This 
program is used by many NSW Department of Education 
schools. It has many features and we are gradually  
adopting these and implementing them at our school. The 
first two we are using at school are the text messaging 
and roll marking features. If your child is absent you need 
to contact the school giving a reason for their absence. As 
of next term the school will be sending parents and carers 
a text message asking them to explain their child’s  
absence.  

National Indigenous Literacy Day 
Last Wednesday, 7th September our school participated in 
the Indigenous Literacy Day, National Digital Event. 

Children from remote Milikapiti and Jilkminggan  
communities in the Northern Territory, joyfully shared 
their Stories, Cultures and Languages. 

Jessica Mauboy and Gregg Dreise both ILF Ambassadors, 
also joined in learning a well loved song in Tiwi and  
Mangarrayi languages, with Gregg also singing in his own 
language of Gamilaraay Yuwaalaraay. Our students  
thoroughly enjoyed this National Digital Event. 
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Week 9 Term 3 2022 

Mon 12th Sept • Canteen Open 

Wed 14th Sept • Cup cake day $1.00 each 

Fri 16th Sept 
• Assembly 9.00am 

• Canteen Open 

• Sporting Schools AFL Clinic 

Week 10 Term 3 2022 

Mon 19th Sept • Canteen Open 

Wed 21st Sept • Cup cake day $1.00 

Thurs 22nd Sept • PUBLIC HOLIDAY-SCHOOL CLOSED 

Fri 23rd Sept 

• Canteen Open 

• AFL Clinics 

• Footy Colours day. 

• Fathering Project BBQ.  All welcome. 

• Last Day Term 3. 

Week 1 Term 4 2022 

Mon 10th Oct 
• All staff and students return to school 

for Term 4. 

• Canteen open 

Assembly / EWE Awards 
Our assembly will be this Friday, 16th September at 9.00 
am. As well as our regular awards, we will also be  
celebrating the talented writers at our school. The students 
have all been working on persuasive texts as part of their 
writing lessons. The best and most improved writers from 
each class will be presented with a EWE (Edward Writing 
Excellence) certificate. We hope to see our parents and 
carers at school on Friday morning. 

Edward Excellence  
Edward Excellence letters will be posted home next week. 
Teachers have nominated students that they believe are 
deserving of this recognition. Students who receive a letter 
have consistently exhibited excellent behaviour and work 
habits, have tried hard in all areas, been a kind, caring and 
good friend, participated in school activities and displayed 
pride in their school. They have followed the Rainbow 
Rules and displayed our school values of Respect, Safety 
and Responsibility. 

Bush Poetry 
Tonight at 6pm, some of our Stage 3 students will be  
representing the school at the Bush Poetry evening held at 
Intereach.  Mitchell, Kelsey, Harper, Nina, Siena and  
Maddison have been rehearsing their lines over the past 
couple of weeks in preparation. Thank you to Mr Alex Allitt 
and Mr David Schoeffell who performed at our last  
assembly and have since returned to help the students 
prepare for this evening. Everyone is welcome to attend 
tonight.  

Building Restoration 
During these holidays work will begin in earnest on the 
renovation of the 4 classrooms and toilet blocks that were 
damaged last holidays.  

http://www.edward-p.schools.nsw.edu.au


Demountable Classrooms 
The two demountable classrooms are up and running. 
The Mrs Leetham’s class has settled into their new room  
quickly and are enjoying all the new furniture and  
resources. The temporary computer room is nearly ready 
for use. 

Fathering Project / Footy Fun Day 
On Friday 23rd September, last day of Term 3 we will be 
celebrating our Footy Fun Day in conjunction with the  
second Fathering Project.  Come along and join your child 
for a BBQ lunch and footy activities.  Everyone welcome.  
Flyer and canteen order form attached to this newsletter.  
Please return all orders back to the school office by  
Monday 19th September 2022. 

Sporting Schools – AFL  
The AFL skills of our students are definitely increasing 
with students having a great time at the Sporting Schools 
AFL skills sessions over the past 2 Fridays. The sessions 
will conclude next week on the last Friday of school which 
is also our Fathering Project / Footy Fun Day. 

Leo Barry Fun Days 
Students enjoyed participating in the Leo Barry Fun Days 
in Week 7. It was good to see things getting back to  
normal and have the Deniliquin students mixing and  
enjoying sporting activities together again. 

Kindergarten 2023 Enrolments 
Our Kindergarten Transition will be held next term. We 
will soon be sending out invitations and information to 
the parents and carers of students enrolling at Edward 
Public School in 2023. If you know of any families that 
have not contacted the school regarding enrolling, can 
you please get then to contact the school or enrol online 
through the school website. 

 

I wish everyone a relaxing holiday and look forward to 
students returning refreshed and ready to learn on  
Monday the 10th of October. 
 
Regards 

Rhonda Blacker 
Principal 

 

Edward Awards  

Holley Tolley   Year 6  Bronze 2 
Zayne Duggan  Kinder  Bronze 3 
Grayson Aashat  Kinder  Bronze 4 
Lincoln Sartore  Kinder  Bronze 4  
Elijah Hanke-Searle  Year 1  Bronze 4 
Mitchell Luckel  Year 6  Bronze 4 
Hunter Ward   Kinder  Silver 1 
Karter Arnold   Kinder  Silver 1 
Caleb Neil   Year 1  Silver 1 
Andrew Thring  Year 1  Silver 2 
Nixon Sartore  Year 1  Silver 1 
Maisie Reid   Year 1  Gold 1 
Kywahn Button  Year 5  Gold 2 
Spencer Norris  Year 1  Gold 3 
Ruby Foley   Year 1  Gold 3 
Cruz Leetham  Year 1  Gold 3 
Fred Everett   Year 6  Gold 4 (Gold Achiever) 

PBL Awards 
Claudia McMahon, Ameekah Thalasinos, Jaxson  
Duggan, Connor Manson, Breeanna Reid, Mia Booth, 
Hunter Ward, Antonius Gulla, Ruby Foley, Zavier  
Graham, Leo Herberte, Deakin Kelly, Michael Price, 
Cruz Sartore, Nixon Sartore, Kyison Murray, Spencer 
Norris, Isabella Reid, Kenadee Arnold, Karter Arnold, 
Ollie Creenaune, Lincoln Sartore, Kylirah Murray, Ruby 
Clohesy, Maise Reid, Dustin Patterson, Kaireen Kaur, 
Joel Rika, Jacinta Moloney, Isabelle Didcock, Violet 
McMahon, William Finn, Jaxon Ives, Trevor Quor, Tori 
Johnson, Leela Rosenow, Josh Goodear, Grayson 
Aashat and Zayne Dugan. 










